Dear Parent/Guardian,

We are an organisation called 'Rock Kidz' who will be delivering an educational programme in your child's school this week. 

Key PSHE curriculum topics such as anti-bullying, 'good to be me', friendship, inclusion and respect will be taught in a fun and meaningful way with lots of opportunities for interaction and key learning for pupils.

As part of the programme your child will learn some fun original songs with key educational messages. All pupils will then get to be part of a musical collaboration with members of an established rock band and record a CD. To complete the week, pupils will have the opportunity to showcase all that they have learned and perform a concert to their parents, friends and family! It will be a great learning experience for the children involved and a fun and enjoyable time all around.

The concert will be held at Sutton Academy on Friday 24th February at 6pm. Doors open at 5:45pm. Children need to be at the venue for 5:30pm so we can organise them for the concert before the doors open.
We are delighted to invite you to come along and support your child at this event and see them perform on stage.

Tickets will be made available at the school office and are priced at £5 each or free entry for under 5's.

At the event you will also have the opportunity to order the CD your child is featured on if you wish to. CDs will be priced at £5 each. Other merchandise will also be available to purchase at the event. If you are unable to attend the concert but would like to purchase a CD or other merchandise we can arrange this for you. Please contact the school who will communicate with us.

For the concert we encourage the children to come dressed up. It is not essential, but we find that the pupils love the idea of dressing like Rockstars! We would advise casual clothes instead of uniform as it will definitely boost their enjoyment and improve the overall experience and look of the performance. If children are not comfortable ‘dressing up’ they can wear whatever they feel comfortable in.


Many thanks for your support of the Rock Kidz programme. 

Rock Kidz are greatly looking forward to a fun and worthwhile educational experience next week.

We look forward to seeing you at the concert,

Kindest Regards,
Ben Houghton
Co-Founder of Rock Kidz
